
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Sports Day, Friday 7th June – 11.45am 

One of the most exciting events of the Summer Term, Sports Day, is fast approaching! The children have been 

preparing during their PE and Outdoor Games lessons and we would like to invite you to come along and support 

the children with lots of enthusiasm and your loudest cheers! This year, the children will be taking part in a carousel 

of activities during the morning and then competing in individual races in the afternoon. 

Weston Mill Community Primary Academy would like to invite you to have lunch on the field with your child/children 

starting at 11.45am. The children’s races will begin at 12.45pm. If you would like to order your child a school 

packed lunch for this day could you please return the reply slip below by Friday 24th May. The school dining room 

will only be providing a range of packed lunch options so everyone can eat outside, there will be no hot dinners on 

offer for this day. If the letter is not returned we will assume that your child will be eating lunch provided by 

yourselves.  

In the event of poor weather and cancellation you will be notified by text message at the earliest opportunity. A 

reserve date is provisionally booked for Wednesday 12th June.  

In anticipation of hot, sunny weather (fingers crossed!), please ensure that your child brings a water bottle and a 

sunhat for the day. If you wish your child to wear sunscreen please ensure that this is applied before they come to 

school. 

Throughout the day the children will be competing in their house teams so we ask that you provide your child with a 

plain t-shirt (no football tops) in their house team colour (Plym – green, Tavy – yellow, Tamar – red, Lyner – blue). If 

your child is unsure of their house please speak to their class teacher. They should also wear shorts or tracksuit 

bottoms and be wearing trainers not plimsoles. Please send your child into school wearing their PE kit on sports 

day. All pupils will need this kit in school during the whole week 3rd June – 7th June as they will be 

participating in a range of sports activities.  
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The afternoon races are timetabled to start at 12.50pm. There will be a clear section for 

parents/carers/grandparents etc to sit in where you can watch all of the races. The children will be sat in year 

groups with members of staff. To ensure the children’s safety it is imperative to remember that under no 

circumstances should you come over and remove your child from their group. We also ask that you do not try to 

give them any refreshments during the afternoon races; we will make sure their water bottles are refilled. When the 

races are finished all children must go back to their classes and you will be able to collect your child at the end of 

the day as normal.  

We look forward to seeing you at our School Games Day to support the children as they participate in this fun and 

enjoyable event. Don’t forget to wear your trainers so you can join in the parent races! 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr K Kombostiotis  

 

 

Friday 7th June – Sports Day 

Please return this slip by Friday 24th May. 

 

KS2 and Nursery - I would like to order my child a school packed lunch              Please deduct £2.20  

from my Parent Pay account.  

 

KS1 and Foundation – I would like to take the free school meal offered to my child  

 

Name of child ______________________________________ 

Class _______________________________________________ 

Options 

Cheese    Ham     

 


